
 

 

Please join us for the 1st SEPAC meeting of the 2019-2020 SBRSD school year 

Monday September 23, 2019 @ 4:30 PM in the Eagles Loft 

Dinner and Childcare will be provided 

 

• All are invited: Parents, Teachers, Caregivers, and Concerned Friends. 
 
• SEPAC is a place where you can help support or enhance education and 

services within SBRSD. 
 

• SEPAC is the Special Education Parent Advisory Council. The law requires 
every school district, to have one.  

 
• Joining SEPAC will provide you with a unique opportunity to learn how 

services work, and how to best meet the needs of our children. Your 
participation will allow you to meet with other parents, school officials, and 
teachers. You will also have the opportunity to stay informed on policy and 
legislative changes, ask questions and discuss concerns. 
 

AGENDA 

 
 Review of Notice of Procedural Safeguards (Parents’ Right’s) 

 
 New programs 

 
 

                                                  


